THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:


Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:

Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:

May 1, 2007

TOPIC:

Digital Imagining and Scanning for Student Records

DISCUSSION:

Student Services is responsible for keeping attendance and graduation records for all students that graduate or attend Hardin County Schools.  Every year the permanent record cards for all students are sent to our office to be placed on microfilm by the Department of Archives.  The microfilm is stored at Central Office and when former students make a request for a transcript, we print a transcript from the image on the microfilm.  The process of converting transcripts is expensive and time consuming.  The machine that we currently use to read the film is old and will need to be replaced soon, however, not many of these machines exist. 

IMAGING Office Systems, Inc. has quoted a fair price to install a computer system that will digitize the records and allow us to scan permanent record documents.  IMAGING Office Systems, Inc. has a current contract with the Personnel Dept. and they are satisfied with the product.  Once we have purchased the product, we will also request that IMAGING Office Systems, Inc. take all microfilm records and convert them to digital records.

RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education sign the contract with IMAGING Office Systems, Inc., that will allow Student Services the ability to digitize all permanent records for Hardin County students.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education sign the contract with IMAGING Office Systems, Inc., that will allow Student Services the ability to digitize all permanent records for Hardin County students.

